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We are so excited to say that we have hit the one year mark of being open since the
shutdown! What an amazing year we have had! We could not do any of it without the
help and support of you and your families. This month brings a lot of exciting news and
updates that we are so excited to announce.

Welcome Back!

We will be welcoming our friend and teacher Mrs. Amanda back on August 11th! We
have missed her so much and can’t wait to learn from and with her! She will be leading
our Pre-K class the Butterflies and it will sure to be a fun year!

Mrs. Ashley will be coming back down to the Caterpillar class August 11th. She is
excited to be back with the 2 and 3 year olds and is looking forward to co teaching
alongside Mrs. Natalie.

Meet Your Teacher Night

We have set aside 30 minutes on Thursday August 5th from 4:30 to 5:00 pm for you to
come meet your new teacher. With the transition of teachers in the Butterfly and
Caterpillar class, we wanted to give you each an opportunity to meet us and get to know
us before we come into the classrooms. We hope to see you there.

Change of Hours

After abundant thought and consideration, we have decided we are going to open back
up to our extended hours. Starting Monday August 30th our hours will be from 7 am to
6 pm. Drop off and pick up of your student will be down at the lower preschool. You
can come through either the Caterpillar class or the Ladybug Class front door and sign
your student in there. When it is time to start our day, students will be separated into
their assigned classrooms. [f your child is to stay for nap through the afternoon, then
pick up will be in the Ladybug and Caterpillar class as well. We are excited to take this
step and hope you are as well



Tuition Updates

Due to our change of hours we have had to increase our tuition rates in order to
accommodate the staff and supplies it takes to keep this school open additional hours.
We appreciate your understanding. The new rates will take place on September 1st.
Please see the Tuition rate sheet attached.

Website

We are excited to announce that our website is up and live. Please be sure to check it
out and share with your friends and family. We will be keeping updated copies of our
newsletters as well as an announcement board on our website. Be sure to check back
often to get updates on the newest announcements from our school.

mtopreschool.org

Back to School Night

Save the Date! On Friday September 24th, we will be holding our Back to School Night.
This is a night where the teachers and parents are able to review what we do on a day
to day basis and how each classroom is run. Itis sure to be a fun event and we would
love to see you there

Good Bye Preschool Friends!

We want to wish all of our friends in the Butterfly class best wishes as they move on in
their journey toward Kindergarten! We know you will do so well and that you will have so

much fun and meet new friends! Come back and visit us, we will miss you!

Have Fun in Kindergarten Erika, Henry, River, Mackenzie and Zoey!
Preschool Closures

Preschool is closed August 26th and 27th for teacher planning days
Preschool will be closed September 6th for Labor Day

Themes for the month:

Week 1: Desert animals Week 2: Little Scientists
Week 3: Space Week 4: Transportation



Week 5: Around the World

BLESSINGS!
Mrs. Nulty, Mrs. Ashley, Mrs. Amanda, Mrs. Natalie,



